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November 21, 2016

David R. Catanach, Division Director
Oil Conservation Division

Mr. Tim Harrington 
Mewboume Oil company 
P.O. Box 7698 
Tyler Tx. 75711

RE: Administrative Order SWD-1511: First Extension of Deadline
Rio Bravo SWD Well No. 1 (API 30-015-20221)
1980 FNL, 1980 FEL; Unit G, Sec 15, T21S, R25E, NMPM, Eddy County, New Mexico 
Order Date: January 12, 2015
Injection into the Devonian formation; approved interval: 11300 feet to 12800 feet

Mr. Harrington:

Reference is made to your request on behalf of Mewboume Oil Company (“Mewboume”) for an 
additional one year extension of the January 12, 2017 deadline to commence injection into the 
above named well for reasons outlined in the attached correspondence.

It is the Division’s understanding from your request that there have been no significant changes in 
the information provided in the application submitted for review and approval of this order. These 
changes include the completion of new wells within the Area of Review that penetrated the 
approved injection interval and any changes in ownership.

The Division finds that granting this request to extend this administrative order is in the interest of 
conservation, will prevent waste, and will protect the environment.

All requirements of the above referenced administrative order and agreements in the application 
remain in full force and effect.

The deadline to commence injection for the existing order is hereby extended until January 12.2018.
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MEWBOURNE OIL COMPANY
P.O. BOX 7698 

TYLER, TEXAS 75711 

903 - 561-2900 

FAX 903 - 561-1870

November 14, 2016

New Mexico Oil Conservation Division 

Attn: Mr. Will Jones 

1220 South St. Francis Drive

Santa Fe, New Mexico 87505

SUBJECT: Request for Extension of SWD -1511

Rio Bravo SWD #1 (re-entry of former State Com #1) 

API: 42-015-20221 

Sec 15, Twp 2IS, Rge 25E 

Eddy County, NM

Dear Mr. Jones:

The purpose of this letter is to request a one year extension of SWD-1511 that is scheduled to expire on 
January 11,2017. Mewbourne Oil Company has oil and gas drilling activity scheduled in this area in 
2017, and we would like to retain this permit until we have completed our evaluation.

Please contact me if you have any questions regarding our request.

Very truly yours,

'nm narnngion

Reservoir Engineer

tharrington@mewbourne.com

903-534-7647


